Everything is still going well at this point. A few weeks ago we found out
about $4500 worth of donations in one week, although we are still waiting
for $2500 of it to be sent. We sure were happy that week. The neck
coolers that have been sold have added up to $2035 so far this year, and I
think I have found a few ladies at church who are willing to help sew some
more of these to sell.

Our garage sales have mostly been good. We have another scheduled for 8
Sept. At one of the sales, Paul noticed a customer counting his change and
asked him if he had given him the wrong change. The man said he was off by
80 cents, but said it was no big deal. Paul insisted on giving him the
correct change and said he didn't want anyone leaving feeling that they had
been cheated. A few hours later, this couple returned and donated $30 to
the ministry. Paul also met a few ministers at the garage sale that day
and made some good contacts.

I found good news about our South African visa applications. Turns out I
was looking at the wrong application (which required about $1,000 and a lot
of medical and background checks and was 12 pages long). The one we are
supposed to fill out is about $75 and only 5 pages long. What a relief.

We have been receiving e-mails from churches who are interested in knowing
more about us.

And another big deal, we have been an official non-profit from the day we
received our tax ID number, but this past weekend, we got the official news
from the IRS. After looking over all of our paperwork, we are officially
official as a non-profit. They say we are in fact a non-profit.

God bless and thank you for your prayers.

Paul and Micky Prince



